
 

 

Aug. 3, 2021 

 

Dear Clovis Christian School Parents, 

 

My name is Robert Rodriguez and I have been given the great privilege of teaching the High School aged 

students for the 2021-2022 school year. I am a 58-year-old Father of three boys ages 30,35, and 40. I 

have been married to my beautiful wife Debra for 40 years and have seven Grandchildren. I have been 

an ordained minister for almost 20 years and have spent 15 of those years Pastoring two small Churches 

in the towns of Terra Bella CA, and Woodville CA. I returned to school when I was 45 years old and 

received an AA degree in Social Science from Porterville College and obtained a BA degree from Cal 

State Bakersfield in Liberal Studies/Special education. I also have an extensive background in athletics. I 

have coached Football, Basketball, and Baseball at the Elementary, Middle School and High School 

levels. I am currently a High School Football official in Tulare County. I am looking forward to working 

alongside you and your Clovis Christian School student to insure their academic and spiritual success for 

years to come.                                                                                                                                                                               

 

                                                                                                                  In His Service, 

                                                                                                            Robert Rodriguez                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       


